
 

June 2020 issue  

DUE TO COVID-19, THERE WILL BE NO JUNE GTARMC 
MEETING – WE HOPE TO HOLD AN OUTDOOR 
MEETING ON TUESDAY, JULY 21. WE WILL LET YOU 
KNOW, WHEN DETAILS ARE AVAILABLE.  
 
The State’s restrictions are changing frequently but we want to be as 
safe as possible on anything that we do as a club.  
 

SEPTEMBER CLUB SHOW 

 
As you read in the email from Jared earlier this week, the board, after 
much discussion, has decided to cancel the annual club rock and 
mineral show that was scheduled for September 26 and 27. Due to 
the concern for the health safety or our visitors, club members and 
vendors, this decision was agreed to by all board members.  It was 
also decided to not have a parking lot sale this summer. 
 
I want to thank those who contacted me to volunteer for the show and 
I hope you will all be willing to help with the 2021 show.  
 

Facebook Page  
 

Visit the club’s Facebook page that Jenny Burcroff created. To take a 
look use this web address. There is also a link on our club website. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/TCRockhounds 
 

Upcoming Field Trip Planning 
 
Kevin Gauthier and others have presented several possible field trips 
for the remainder of 2020.  We hope to have more information soon 
on those trips that will still be possible with Covid -19 related 
precautions and restrictions. 

https://www.facebook.com/TCRockhounds
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Things To Do 
 
I have found some great resources on the Maine Mineral and Gem 
Museum website for things to do while not having a lot of public 
contact.  Check out their website at: 
https://mainemineralmuseum.org 
One good thing to check out is the MMGM@HOME page link at the 
top of the page. There are many links to educational and 
informational web resources. 
 
The July 15 – 18 Keweenaw Mineral Retreat coordinated through 
Michigan Tech University is still scheduled at this time with Covid – 
19 requirements of masks and distancing.  Registration is still open. If 
they do not have enough registrations by June 26, they may cancel 
the event. 
 
The August 2 – 9 Copper Country Rock and Mineral Club collecting 
events and their annual show held at the end of the week have been 
cancelled. 
 
The July 31 to August 3 Ishpeming Rock and Mineral Club collecting 
events are still possibly going to happen.  The August 1 show has 
been cancelled.  If you are interested in these collecting events, 
contact their club to see if they have made a definite decision. 
 
Check our club website (tcrockhounds.com) for links to these events 
and clubs on the News & Fun and Sponsors/Links pages. 
 

Club Picnic 
 
Due to CDC guideline concerns and health considerations, the board 
has decided that our standard picnic format in August also would not 
lend itself to a safe event.  Instead, if our July outdoor meeting works 
well, we may hold another outdoor meeting in August instead of the 
picnic.  More information later. 

 
 

https://mainemineralmuseum.org/
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The above contact list will be included in each newsletter so that you 
know who to contact for various items. 
 
Anyone that has paid their 2020 membership dues will not have to pay any 2021 
dues. This decision was made by the board since we have not been able to have 
many events or meetings this year.  
 
Below is a fun little page for a little indoor time. This would be fun for 
all but especially fun for kids or grandkids. It is a dot to dot picture 
courtesy of Diamond Dan Publications. 
 
www.diamonddanpublications.net 
 

The company gave the club a free one year subscription to the “Mini-
Miner Monthly”. I will be including some items from this publication in 
the coming months and Jenny may be using some things on the 
Facebook Page as well. 
 

President Vice President Secretary Treasurer 

Jared Bowen Janet Ryan Lisa Knudsen Debbie Harrington 

269-303-5732 262-939-6315 231-883-3813 231-944-2684 

paleohound@gmail.com  janetannryan@att.net mamalisa45@gmail.com  debh9740@gmail.com  

    

    Field Trip Coodinator Education & Training Workroom & Classes Facebook Page 

Kevin Gauthier Pierre LaFoille Denise Watzel Jenny Burcroff 

231-645-0314 586-907-3512 231-714-4559 231-499-4714 

kgkevingauthier@gmail.com  pals0210@gmail.com  tcrockroom@gmail.com  burcrofj@gmail.com  

    

    Newsletter & Website Membership Refreshments Club Show Chair 

Lauren Vaughn Kimberly Olson Pat Captain Lauren Vaughn 

231-276-6150 H 231-590-1626 231-946-3026 H 231-276-6150 H 

231-342-3613 C kac12633@aol.com  231-342-6674 C 231-342-3613 C 

maple2b@aol.com  

 

cappat@aol.com  maple2b@aol.com  
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